
Withdrawal of residential bundles - 27/05/2021 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

We have recently introduced a number of new broadband products which 
can be found here. Our announcement of these new products can be 
found below at KCOM wholesale broadband portfolio 31/03/2021. As a result 
of these additions, we will withdraw Connect Broadband Fibre 
Residential Bundles, and these will no longer be available for sale from 31 July 
2021.   
From this date the following will no longer be available for new supply:   

Connect Fibre Res Starter             Connect Fibre Res Home  

Connect Fibre Res Home Plus      Connect Fibre Res Home Xtra  

Connect Fibre Res Home XL  Connect Fibre Res Home XL Unlimited 

Connect Fibre Res Ultrafast Xtra               Connect Fibre Res Ultrafast XL   

Connect Fibre Res Ultrafast XL Unlimited 

http://pricing.kcomhome.com/media/1508/p13-s25_connect_broadband_fibre_residential_packages.pdf

